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People Working Cooperatively’s Annual ToolBelt Ball 
Raises Money to Change Lives
Fundraising Gala Supports Local Nonprofit’s Modifications for Mobility Program

CINCINNATI (August 22, 2024) – People Working Cooperatively (PWC) will host its annual fundraiser, the ToolBelt Ball, at 5:30 p.m. on Saturday, Sept. 28, at a new location – The Manor House in Mason, Ohio. This year’s event is presented by Macy’s.

Now in its 26th year, the annual gala event aims to raise money for PWC’s Modifications for Mobility program, which provides home accessibility modifications for low-income, elderly homeowners, and people with disabilities in the Tri-State. 

The black-tie event includes a cocktail reception, entertainment, and a three-course gourmet dinner. Attendees can also participate in raffles, auctions, the popular Booze Pull, and more throughout the night. It’s a fun way to spend a Saturday night, but above all, it’s a chance to help homeowners—neighbors—with the critical home modifications they need to stay safely in their homes.

Neighbors such as Amelia and her family. She and her husband Hector came to America from Guatemala 20 years ago and have created a home for their family in Greater Cincinnati. However, their son has cerebral palsy and cannot walk or talk, making their tri-level home difficult to navigate. Powered by funds raised during last year’s ToolBelt Ball, PWC specialists built an accessible bedroom and bathroom creating more independence for everyone in the family – just as they have for so many other families in need throughout the years.

“The work we do at People Working Cooperatively is crucial because it improves the quality of life for families all over the region, providing the accessibility and independence our neighbors want and need to get around safely in their own homes,” said PWC President Jock Pitts. “This event in particular supports a larger project that, under ordinary circumstances, we might not have the funding to complete. But what an incredible impact it has on the family members, like Amelia and Hector. It is truly life-changing, to no longer have to worry about the risks of carrying their growing child up and down the stairs just to take a bath or go to sleep. All of our supporters are part of the help and hope that we can provide for deserving families, and we thank them for that from the bottom of our hearts.”

Tickets for ToolBelt Ball are $175 per person and can be purchased online at pwchomerepairs.org/toolbeltball. All proceeds from this event will benefit PWC’s Modifications for Mobility program. To learn more about People Working Cooperatively, visit pwchomerepairs.org.

# # #

About People Working Cooperatively
Incorporated in 1975, People Working Cooperatively (PWC) is a non-profit organization serving low-income, elderly, and disabled homeowners in 20 counties of southwest Ohio, Dayton, northern Kentucky and southeast Indiana. For 49 years, PWC has strengthened communities by providing professional, critical home repair, weatherization, and modification services to help residents stay safely in their homes. PWC’s staff of licensed, trained employees and dedicated corps of volunteers assist nearly 6,000 individuals in more than 3,500 homes each year. For more information, visit pwchomerepairs.org or call (513) 351-7921.
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